
 

The Inglemoor High School Music Boosters 

Patron Donation  
 

Inglemoor High School Music Boosters  
 

Patrons are the backbone of The Inglemoor High School Music Boosters. Through generous 

donations, we are able to provide an enhanced musical experience for all students in the 

Inglemoor music program – band, choir, and orchestra.  Funds raised by The Music Boosters 

are used in a variety of ways, including: music coaches who works with small groups of 

students to help improve their skills, entry fees for competitions, financial aid to students who 

are not able to pay fees, music for our many different groups, instruments, and many other 

things.  

 

Please give as generously as you can! Donors are acknowledged in our concert programs and 

on our booster website.   

 

Donations may be mailed to:  

Inglemoor Music Boosters 

PO Box 82812 

Kenmore, WA 98028 

Donation Amount – Please make checks payable to IHS Music Boosters  

Please accept my tax-deductible donation in the amount of $ ___________. 

Donor Information (to receive acknowledgement and tax receipt) 

Name  

Name for Recognition  

Address  

Preferred Phone  

Email  

 I/We prefer to remain anonymous.  

Thank you for your donation.  

 


